
 

 

 

Fonterra Milk for Schools Participation Form 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

We’re pleased to let you know our school participates in the Fonterra Milk for Schools programme.  

This means we provide Anchor Lite UHT milk to our students as part of our school day.   

 

The Fonterra Milk for Schools programme is all about growing healthy children. The natural  

nutrition of milk gives children calcium for building bones and nutrients they need for  

sustained energy, concentration and learning in the classroom. It is about creating healthy  

habits and teaching our students to have something nutritious throughout their day.  

There is also a comprehensive recycling component to the programme which means our  

school participates in a nationwide recycling initiative. 

 

Your child’s participation in the Fonterra Milk for Schools programme is voluntary, so if you  

would not like us to provide your child with the milk, please complete and return the form below. 

 

For further information about the Fonterra Milk for Schools programme please visit  
www.fonterramilkforschools.com, or contact our school office. 

 

Karen Poole 

Principal 

 

 

Child’s First name:  

Child’s Surname:  

Child’s Room # 

 

I would not like my child to participate in Fonterra Milk for Schools. 

 

My child has a dairy intolerance and/or allergy and cannot participate.   

 

 

69 Glen Road 

Stokes Valley 

 

Tele: (04) 563 6329 

Fax: (04 563 6313 


